World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP . Telephone 0208 360 1001 G ra n g e Pa r k

office@grangeparkprimary.org - www.grangeparkprimary.org

Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Thursday 14th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

On Wednesday 24 January 2024, we have invited Freshwater Theatre Company to Grange
Park to provide us with a workshop to complement our study on the Indigenous People of
America.

On this day the children in Year 6 will take part in a quest where pupils will ‘explore
Indigenous American life, take part in a Tribal Peace Gathering, learn about the
traditions of different tribes and consider the dramatic changes which the arrival of

European settlers might make to their way of life.

The voluntary contribution for the workshop is £6 payable via ParentMail > Payment Item >
Shop.

Best wishes

The Year 6 Team



